

Headlands HEADLINES

ISSUE 25

FRIDAY 1 APRIL 2022

Headteacher's message

elighted to report that this week we received the news from the Local Authority we are full in Year 7 for September 2022! Amazing news! We are really looking forward to welcoming our new students in the summer term. Mr Stamper (Assistant Head -Community) and Miss Hood (Transition Teacher) have been at Bay Primary School this week meeting our new Year 6 students and also some Year 5 undertaking students, math's activities. Whilst Mr (STEM Annison Lead Practitioner) has been a Quay Academy with a Van De Graaff Generator so students could investigate the effects of static electricity! Great work #TeamHeadlands

ver the course of this week, the Senior Team and I have met with our respective Year groups to talk through their latest Academic

Reports. response parental feedback we have introduced for this term an "Attitude to Learning" grade. This has been discussed with students, so fingers crossed they can explain what the grades mean to parents / carers when they get sent home! Feedback is welcomed. Any queries in respect of Academic Reports, please contact your child's teacher via the main office. They are best placed to discuss your child's progress and attitude towards their studies if you have any questions.

s we move towards GCSE and A' Level Exam Season, we are still looking to recruit Exam Invigilators to supervise our students during their examinations. As we approach each child's examinations in an individual way when required, this year we have at least 30

student's who require 1-2-1 supervision - as a result our requirement for Exam Invigilators has significantly grown. If you are interested, or indeed know someone that is, please contact admin@headlandsschool.co.uk for more information.

inally thank you to the ARC students for organising last Friday's "Beat the Goalie" competition and raising money for Comic Relief and also an extended "thank you" to Oliver Male and Kornel Miscuir for being willing goalkeepers!

Best Wishes Mrs Bone

Members of the Headlands Basketball club in action against Bridlington School this week.







Headlands HEADLINES

ISSUE 25









Mrs Gilbert
was very
impressed with
Year 7 class
this week who
were
refracting
light!







Message from the Art Department

We are taking part in the Jubilee Seacrow trail in and around Bridlington.

Art club are making a royal guard and a corgi sea crow, the council have asked that where possible we reuse materials as a nod to sustainability, therefore I am hoping that team Headlands staff will be able to help with materials.

Please can you save and drop off in room 25 any of the following materials;

bottle tops- especially red ones, plastic bags, old costume jewellery, red cans, a fly curtain, plastic wrapping, buttons, foils from cakes and tarts and any red malleable plastic.

Art club appreciates your support and help.